BANGKO SENTRAL NG PILIPINAS

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR
SUPERVISION AND EXAMINATION SECTOR

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. CL-2015-012

TO : ALL BANKS AND NON-BANK FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS WITH TRUST
FUNCTIONS
Subject : Celebration of Trust Consciousness Week

The Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas supports the Trust Officers Association of the
Philippines in the celebration of “Trust Consciousness Week” from 21 to 27 March 2015.

The main objective of the annual celebration is to raise public awareness of trust
and trust-related products and services.

All banks and non-bank financial institutions performing trust functions are
enjoined to ensure the successful national observance of this week, with the theme
“TRUST INDUSTRY: MOVING TOWARDS AN INTEGRATED ASEAN”.

For information and guidance.
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Deputy Governor
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